
 

 

 

Intergenerational Family Life in Our Local Church  
 

ñAnd the king will answer them, óTruly I tell you, just as you did it to one of the least of 
these who are members of my family, you did it to me.ôò (Matthew 25:40, NRSV). 

 
The month of May has many different designations:  National Mental Health Care 

Month, Motherôs Day, Cinco de Mayo, Memorial Day, and Festival of the Christian Home Month.  I donôt 
know about you, but I like to work on making a better home for my church family.  So, May is definitely 
about ñFestival of the Christian Home.ò  Many of us in the United Methodist Church (and specifically, First 
United Methodist Church of Titusville) see our Church as a place where we can gather to be an 
ñIntergenerational Familyò with one another.  This means that everyone who wants to respond to the love of 
God through Jesus Christ is welcome to be a part of what our Lord is doing and being in downtown Titus-
ville. 
 

A friendly acquaintance of mine, Rev. Melissa Cooper, has recently written an interesting article about in-
tentionally intergenerational Christian family living: 
 
ñIn the 21st century, the church is facing a new challenge.  Just a century ago, average life expectancy in 
the U.S. was about 50 years old.  Today, itôs nearly 80.  And for the first time in history, our society includes 
at least four distinct adult generations ð the Silent Generation (born 1925ï1945); Baby Boomers (born 
1946ï1964); Generation X (born 1965ï1981); and the Millennial Generation (born 1982ï2001).  Never 
have we had this many generations sharing leadership in society, in the workplace, and in the church. 
 
ñWe must understand that each of the generations in our communities is its own unique culture.  The ex-
periences, practices, language and customs of each generation are distinct.  When someone says, óI donôt 
understand kids these days,ô theyôre probably exactly right.  The experiences and worldview of an 18-year-
old and a 68-year-old are foreign.ò 
 
Rev. Melissa (who also works at our Life Enrichment Center) asks, ñHow can we include all genera-
tionséin ways that use gifts and talents to benefit Godôs purposes?ò 
 

On any given Sunday, you will see mostly Senior Adults at our church.  However, you will also find a 
few extended generation families as well as nuclear [parent(s) and child/children] coming to church.  
Some of our children are picked up and brought in by our own church bus (thank you Mr. Ken DeTorres, 
Ms. Amy Martin and volunteers!).  Jesus said, ñone of the least of these [are] members of [Christôs] 
family.ò  So, First Church is a wonderful place where everyone of faith (or would be of faith) is welcome 
to belong to our tolerant, diverse, kind, and loving group of people. 
 

As we continue to grow in our faith as believers who are becoming disciples, Rev. Cooper finally leaves 
us with these questions: 
 
How are you seeking to know others and be known in your community?  How are you building the relation-
ships that lead to inclusiveness and intergenerational leadership? 
 

We hope to see you becoming involved in the activities, ministries and missions of our church this month 
so we can realize just how important everyone is to our church family! 
 
As Always, I am Blessed to Be Your Florida Pastor, 
 

Fred Ball 

First United Methodist Church of Titusville  

206 S. Hopkins Ave, Titusville, FL  32796  
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Worship Opportunities  
For May  

 

During the month of May, you, your friends, family, associates in business, 
neighbors and anyone else who does not have a church home are invited to attend 
the following worship experiences.  This month we will focus on the important 
roads that lead us to a Christian life (home):  Finding Direction, Discovering Care; 
Experiencing deeper love than before now, and Finally Recognizing a Place of Be-
longing. 
 

May 7th, Fourth Sunday of Easter, Communion Sunday  
Message:  Following the Resurrection Road ð The Shepherdôs Path from Acts 
2:42-47, 1 Peter 2:19-25, and John 10:1-10 
 

May 14th, Fifth Sunday of Easter and Motherôs Day or Festival of Christian 
Home 
Message:  The Roadway Home ð House into An Eternal Home based on Acts 
7:55-60, 1 Peter 2:2-10, and John 14:1-14 
 

May 21st,Sixth Sunday of Easter and Heritage Sunday ð 142 years!  
Message:  Following the Resurrection Road to the Love of Jesus as found in John 
14:15-21.  Loving Jesus keeps his commandments which leads to the Father who 
sends 1 Peter 3:13-22 and John 14:15-21 
 

May 28th, Seventh Sunday of Easter, Memorial Sunday, Gideon Sunday and 
Ascension Sunday  
Message:  Ascension Road ð Finding a Stairway to Heaven taken from Acts 1:6-
14:  the story of the final teaching and ascension of Jesus from Acts, "Wait until the 
power of the Spirit comes upon you ... then be my witnesses in all the world." 
1 Peter 4:12-14, 5:6-11 ð more elements to expect in our active waiting:  suffering, 
endurance, resisting evil, and expecting God to strengthen us for service.  And 
John 17:1-11 

We are now offering a one hour informal service of Praise and Worship on Saturdays at 6 p.m. in the Youth 

Building  (on Palm Avenue).  We hope this is a place and time which will accommodate young people and their 

families during a hurried weekend. 

If you would like to volunteer in the areas of hospitality, music, praying or teaching, please call: 
 

Kaye Ball at 321-267-0566 or 863-451-1315 or Pastor Fred at 321-269-7631, ext 204 



 

 

Memorial Gifts 
 

We would like to acknowledge and thank the families and friends who  
have designated memorial gifts to our church. 

Our prayers are with each family member and friend. 
 

Memorial Gifts given in April 2017  
 
 

In Memory of Mary Waggoner  
Given by: 

Sondra A. Ahrens 
Bill & Kitty Baldwin 

Kerry Kennedy 
Jeanne Mays 

Mountain Top SS Class 
George & Fran Nolan 

Truman Scarborough, Jr. 
Kay D. Stewart 

Billie & Ruth White 
 

In Memory of Louie Wilson  
Given by: 

George & Fran Nolan 
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 1 Henry Jenkins  
 2 Chris Godke  
 2 David Nance  
 4 RoAnne Damoff  
 4 Joyce Kendrick  
 4 Wayne Lennard  
 4 Mary Ewing Stamps  
 4 Carol Stephens  
 5 Elizabeth Hagy  
 5 Joshua Pray  
 5 Rebecca Tillett  
 6 Mary DeWitt  
 7 Aaron Mays  
 7 Jackie Smith  
 8 Barbara Leech  
 8 Karen Manning  
 10 Lucy Keshavarz  
 10 Daniel McClarnon  
 10 Tom Trovillion  
 13 Grace Barron  
 13 John Godke  
 15 Paulette Powell  

 15 Janette Theed  
 16 David Phelps  
 16 Jackie Rodriguez  
 16 Hal Row  
 18 David Yarber  
 19 Lon Roberts  
 21 Gary Letchworth  
 21 Les Owens  
 21 Carolyn Winn  
 22 Tony Boyles  
 22 Ron Geiser  
 22 Beverly Phillips  
 23 Tom Hammond  
 24 Vic Boodhoo  
 24 Marion Brady  
 27 Reba Howington  
 28 Catherine Spencer  
 28 Sally Styles  
 28 Amanda Wicker  
 29 Allison Smith  
 31 Joe Kendall, Sr.  
 31 Sarah Taylor  

 MAY anniversaries  

May Birthdays  

 7 Don & Shirley Erickson  
 10 John & Marie Pridgen  
 14 Bill & Kitty Baldwin  

 15 Mark & Karin Lewis  
 24 Paul & Jan Grimard  
 29 Bob & Millie Ross  

Do You Know of A Young Person (grades 5
th
 to rising 12

th
) 

Whoôd Like to Go Camping? 
 

We are planning to go to the Warren Willis Youth Camp the second week of July (10-15), 

2017.  If you know of a young person who is rising 5
th
 to 12

th
 grade and would like to go, 

then please call the church office (321-269-7631) or talk with Pastor Fred Ball.  Total Cost 

is $420 per camper. 

However,  along with our District Conference, our church is also giving out camp scholar-

ships.  Call us soon!  The cost of camping should cost you only 20% of the total cost (or 

about $20-50)! 
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Summertime Retreat to Lake Junaluska, NC Mountains  
 

Pastor Fred and Kaye invite you to join them on a trip to Lake Junaluska in order to en-
joy the mountains of North Carolina and retreat with Dr. John Ed Mathison (former pas-
tor of Frazier Memorial United Methodist Church in Montgomery, Alabama) from Sun-
day, August 6th (leaving right after church) and returning Saturday, August 12th.  We 
plan to attend the ñWisdom and Graceò Conference:  ñThis yearôs theme, Forgiveness - 
Living in Grace, will carry throughout the weekend of worship, workshops, professional 
training, and fellowship relating to the second half of life.  Designed for individuals, cou-
ples, small groups or church leaders.  Sponsored by the Southeastern Jurisdictional 
Association of Older Adults, it is an experience of inspiration and renewal.ò  We plan to 
take two days to drive up to this conference and will take two days to return. 
 
To register, please call Sandi Bandieri or Pastor Fred at 321-269-7631, ext. 206 or 204.  
The Cost of the conference is $75 per person (lodging, meals and transportation will be 
an additional charge).  For more information, go to the internet site: 
 
http://www.lakejunaluska.com/events/spiritual_enrichment/wisdom_and_grace/ or call: 
 
REGISTRATION, LODGING, AND MEALS QUESTIONS  
reservations@lakejunaluska.com 
800-222-4930 
 
PROGRAM QUESTIONS 
Tammy McDowell, Assistant Director of Programming 
tmcdowell@lakejunaluska.com 
828-454-6681 

The Louie Wilson family would like to thank our First United Methodist Church fam-
ily for your kind expressions of sympathy.  We are so thankful for your prayers, 
cards, gifts, and words of love.  Your support has made a very sad time a little eas-
ier.  May God bless you. 
 

Sincerely, 
Richard, Linda, Jason and Patrick 


